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I support wild life crossings because the amount of traffic and tourism we have in 

Central Oregon creates danger for our wildlife.  People seem to be speeding more 

and are perhaps unaware if they are distracted by phones and other things. 

I believe statistics show this ti be a fact. 

Thanks 


